From: David Bishop <todavidbishop@gmail.com>

Sent time: 05/11/2020 08:45:00 AM
To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
Subject: Hollywood Center Project

I am writing this as a request to extend the CEIR comment period. I live three blocks from this project. I have lived here 41 years.
The impact this project will have on the traffic in Hollywood, especially the 101 on and off ramps at Vine and Franklin will become

an absolute nightmare.

Due to the lock-down, personal, social and business burdens have understandably kept this project off the radar. Considering the
magnitude of this project and the monumental changes it will cause, it is only reasonable and fair to give people more time to
register their comments.

David Bishop
323401 1153
1933 Carmen Ave.
Los Angeles, Ca.

todavidbishop@gmail.com
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